

Louisiana Department of Health Bureau of Health Services Financing

MEMORANDUM

TO: Self-Direction Participants and Employers

FROM: Brian Bennett, Medicaid Section Chief

DATE: November 27, 2017

RE: Fiscal Agent Contract for Self-Direction Programs Update

A protest of the award for the fiscal agent contract was filed with the Office of State Procurement on 11/22/17. The State is reviewing the protest documents and will be making a decision regarding how the award process will proceed. Until this is completed, all self-direction participants, employers, and support coordinators should continue to work with the current contractor, Acumen, as they currently do for all self-direction matters.

The Department will release additional information and updates as they become available.